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 Otti Vogt OBJ2015/2128/P 11/05/2015  11:57:33 Unfortunately i am not in support of this application, for the following three reasons -

Firstly, we - the immediate neighbours - have already supported over six months of continuous noise 

and disruption which has made the normal usage of our flats almost impossible.

Secondly, the construction company has, in spite of several written complaints - see also our separate 

note to the Council -, continued to work and cause significant noise outside the agreed hours. This is 

not acceptable.

Thirdly, the proposed extensive transformation of the back garden would significantly alter the 

landscape and jeopardise the architectural integrity of the area. 

In addition it should be noted that works in the garden space very apparently have already commenced 

in spite of the pending application. This is very surprising as not covered by the original permission as 

far as i recall?
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